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The Draw Ahead and Junction Indicator on PT78 and the route indicator on 
PT178 signals will be recovered. 

Routes on signals 78, 178 and 602 reading to Up Main or Back Platform Line 
will be taken out of use and the stop lamps in the Branch Siding, Up Sidings 
and the Up Main will be recovered. 

Override Controls 

The existing electronic override controls for Bridgend will be replaced 
by selective overrides on signals PT78, 80, 176/CR2 (Cowbridge Rd) and PT178 
to the Down Main and on signals PT65 to the Up Main or Vale of Glamorgan Line. 

Telephones 

Telephones to Port Talbot Panel will be provided at all new signals, and 
the new hand orank release instrument and at the new position of the Branch 
Siding Ground Frame. 

Track circuits will be re-arranged as required. 

Occupation of the Panel will b3 required for the purpose of alteration and 
testing. 

A.M. Berry and DSI, Swansea to make all the arrangements for safe working 
including the appointment of the necessary Hand Signalmen in accordance with 
Section E of the Rule Book. 

Please acknowledge receipt of form below 

10 February 1978 
Cardiff Exts 071 2473 

BRIDGEND 

A.J. Barnes 
Divisional Manager • 

I have received coPy/copies of Notice No.496 dated 10 February 1978, in 
connection with the above. 

• 

• 

____________ Date. _______________ Station. 

_____________________ Dept. 
____________ Signature. 

A.J. Barnes Esq., CP.81 Room 816, Brunel House, CARDIFF. 
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